
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This month's member group spotlight features  
GEAA Member Group:  

Cibolo Center for Conservation 
The Cibolo Center for Conservation’s participation as one of GEAA’s earliest 
member organizations has been among our most gratifying partnerships as 
we have worked together to advance our shared mission of protecting our 
Hill Country waterways! 
Started in 1988, The Cibolo's Founder and CEO, Carolyn Chipman Evans, and 
a group of friends were cleaning up the Cibolo Creek. Now 36 years later 
through immersive experiences in nature, both curated and self-guided, the 
Cibolo helps to provide a direct connection to land, water and wildlife 
creating a natural and cultural link to the heritage of our region. 
Located in Boerne, Texas, their two adjacent campuses, the Cibolo Nature 
Center (100-acres) and the historic Herff Farm (60-acres), offers miles of trails, 
four distinct ecosystems and protection for our fragile Cibolo Creek 
watershed that contributes millions of gallons a day to the Trinity and 
Edwards Aquifers, the primary source of drinking water for our region. 
Establishing themselves as a leader in regional conservation, outdoor 
recreation, community connection and environmental education in our rapidly 
growing region of Texas, The Cibolo welcomes guests into a beautiful natural 
Texas Hill Country setting for nature education, enriching community 
experiences, and environmental research in action. 
Click here to learn about all there is to experience at The Cibolo including 
events, education and community programs, information on their Research 
initiatives, helpful resources and ways to get involved and make a difference! 
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https://cibolo.org/

